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Your reference : MP09_0197 MOD_0220 MOD1
Our reference: : DOC12/47459
Our contact: •Rod Fox on 9995 6839

Mr D Gibson
Team Leader
Metropolitan and Regional Projects North
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Department of Planning|

2 6 NOV 2O12

Scan ning Room

Dear Mr Gibson

Re: Exhibition of Modification Request for Concept Plan and Stage 1 Project Application, Mixed Use
Development, Nepean Health Precinct, Kingwood (MP09_0197 MOD 1 & MOD09_0220 MOD 1)

l refer to the letter dated 12 November 2012 regarding the above proposal received by the Environment
Protection Authority (EPA) on 19 November 2012.

The EPA has reviewed the proposal and has no comments and no further interest in this matter; however
the Office of Environment and Heritage may make a separate submission on the proposal.

Please contact Rod Fox on 9995 6839 if you have any queries regarding this letter.

Yours sincerely

JENNIFER SAGE
Acting Unit Head, Sydney Industry
Environment Protection Authority

PO Box 668 Parramatta NSW 2124
Level 7, 79 George St Parramatta NSW 2150

Tel: (02) 9995 5000 Fax: (02) 9995 6900
ABN 30 841 387 271

www.environment.nsw.gov.au
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